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Dear Farouk Azizi: 
 
On behalf of the Technical Program Committee of the 2004 IEEE Canadian Conference on 
Electrical and Computer Engineering - CCECE 2004, we are pleased to inform you that your 
paper co-authored by Nasser Houshang, and titled “Mobile Robot Position Determination Using 
Data From Gyro and Odrmetry” (Paper #1568925814)  has been accepted for the conference. 
 
We have also verified that full payment of your conference registration fee has been received by 
our registration company MicroSpec. 
 
If you require any further information please visit our web site at www.ieee.ca/ccece04. 
 
We look forward to seeing you in Niagara Falls in May at CCECE 2004. 
 
Regards, 

 
 
 
 
 

Robert Hanna 
Conference Chair, CCECE04 
 


